
 

 

 
 

 

Sunday, August 2, 2020 
 

Hutterthal Mennonite Church 

Christ Centered– Living, Relating, Serving 



Sunday August 2, 2020 
10:00 a.m. 

 
Prelude   
 

Welcome/Prayer  
 

Call to Worship   
 

Worship Hymn    Christ is Our Cornerstone  

                              prepared by Marj Hofer HWB #43   

Sharing Time   
 

Congregational Prayer   
 

Scripture                      John 13: 31-37  
 

Children’s outdoor Gathering 
 

Sermon                         “Loving the Lord” 
 

Worship Music          by  Power of Praise 

 “Lord, Listen to Your Children Praying” 
 

Offering Blessing 
 

Benediction  
 

Postlude   
 

HMC video clip can be viewed at  
www.HMCFreeman.org  

http://www.HMCFreeman.org


TODAY  August 2 

10:00 am: Worship Service 

Accompanist:  Amy Hofer 

Worship Leaders:  Brandon and Kylea Tschetter and family 

Worship Hymn:: Marj Hofer 

Worship Music: arranged by Alvina Hofer 

Message:  Gene Miller 

Children’s outdoor Gathering: Barbie Hofer 
 

NEXT SUNDAY–August 9 

10:00 am: Worship Service 

Accompanist:  Paige Zachariasen 

Worship Leaders:  Les and Mary Rensink 

Worship Music: Kenny and Aprille Birkey 

Message:  Gene Miller 

Children’s outdoor Gathering:  Rebecca Hofer 
 

We welcome Gene Miller to Hutterthal and are grateful that he 
will be serving as our Interim Pastor in the upcoming months.  
 

 Continuing Today: A Children’s Gathering will be held outside 
during the church service, including a Bible lesson and other sur-
prises. Kids please follow Barbie outside before the sermon 
starts. Children may wear a mask if your parents want you to. 
The leader will be wearing one. Please note that if it’s to hot or to 
windy it will be held in the fellowship hall with social distancing. 
 

The Church Board unanimously approved a motion to “extend an 
invitation to Randell Koehler to serve as full-time pastor of Hut-
terthal Mennonite Church.”  The motion must now be approved 
by the congregation in accordance with the constitution.  That 
vote will be held on Sunday, August 9, 2020. 
      Due to the pandemic, the Church Board approved a motion 
“to provide a plan to allow drive-up balloting for the vote to call 
the pastor on August 9”.  Details have been sent to HMC mem-
bers 
 

 



Support MCC and celebrate MCC’s centennial with a new shirt, 
hoodie, tea towel, bag or hat! Check out this online store set up 
by the Kansas Mennonite Relief Sale to place your order today 
(pssst, it’s never too early to start Christmas shopping!). Visit 
wearatomic.com/product-category/mcc/ and start shopping to 
support MCC! 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pastor Gene Miller 
email: genecssa@gmail.com 

Head Deaconess Charlene Friesen 
Home 925-7970 

cell 605-670-9396 
Church Office contact: 605.925.7186 
email: Hutterthal@goldenwest.net 

Prayer Requests: 

• Pray for Gene Miller as he begins to serve us here at Hutter-
thal as our interim pastor on Aug. 1. May the Lord grant 
Gene insight and wisdom and safety in travel. May we have 
open minds and hearts to receive His words to us thru Gene. 

• Pray that our hearts would be prepared as we consider call-
ing Randall Koehler as our long-term pastor. May God guide 
our thoughts as we consider our vote. May we see His hand 
at work as He goes before us through this process.  

 

August Project 

School kits for MCC 

https://wearatomic.com/product-category/mcc/

